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THE NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

CORDIALLY INVITES YOU TO ATTEND A  
DEDICATION CEREMONY  

 

John Kerr Highway 
 
 

Friday, November 3, 2017 at 11:00 a.m. 
 

Wayne County Courthouse 
Superior Courtroom #1 
224 E Walnut St. #230 
 Goldsboro, NC 27530 

 
 
 
 

 
To RSVP and for more information, please contact Sazia Bashar at 
sbashar@ncdot.gov or (919) 707-2681. 
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